
U.S. Naval Academy Field Trip 
Saturday,  April 12, 2014 

 

Trip Leader   Chris Edwards, 410-693-6968 (cell), vpfieldtrips@digitalphotoclub.net   

Sign-ups        If you plan to participate, please email Chris your name and cell phone number. 

Email signups are due no later than Wednesday, April 9.  

 

Cancellation   If weather or an insufficient number of participants forces the trip to be cancelled,  Chris 

will notify those signed up by email and post an announcement on the Announcements 

page within the Forums of the DPCA by 7:30 a.m. on April 12.  (You must be registered 

to access Forum postings.) You may also call her. 

Itinerary 

10:00 a.m. Meet in front of the Naval Academy Chapel.  If the Chapel is open, we will start our 

shooting there; otherwise, we will start with the Naval Academy Museum.  We will then 

walk across the grounds to Memorial Hall in Bancroft Hall and finish up at Dahlgren Hall.  

The itinerary is loose; attendees can proceed at their own pace. Monopods and tripods 

are permitted. A map of the Naval Academy is available here.  

12:00 p.m. (Optional) Lunch at the Drydock Restaurant in Dahlgren Hall. 
 
Showcase  Send your best field trip shots to Chris at vpfieldtrips@digitalphotoclub.net by April 26. 

Use the same sizing guidelines that apply to Club Showcases and Challenges and make 

sure your name is incorporated into the file name. 

 

Liability  Members and others participating in field trips do so at their own risk. Neither the Photo 

Club nor its officers or field trip leaders assume any responsibility for members’ safety or 

well-being. By participating on a field trip you accept full responsibility for your safety 

and wellbeing.  
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